
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Wallingford                                Term:   Spring 2                                 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
  

 

It has been lovely to welcome all students 

back this term in Wallingford. We have 

continued learning and discussing national 

news and sharing our thoughts and feelings 

about the pandemic. Our experiences on 

staying at home and vaccinations have 

given a great insight for others. Our students 

our helping each other as a wonderful team. 

 

This term we have continued with regular 

cooking sessions. Focus, teamwork, 

independence skills and communication 

have led us to cook chili, stir fry, hot pot and 

pasta bake. Our reading skills have been put 

the test in these recipes and it has been 

fantastic to see the end products! 

 

Recently we have started our garden and 

maintenance project at Post 16. We’re on a 

mission to tidy and reinvigorate the outdoor 

spaces. So far we have built a raised  bed 

from a pallet, sown seeds in the greenhouse, 

raked and placed lawn seed, tidies leaves, 

weeded beds ready for outdoor sowing, cut 

back growth, painted new and old wooden 

furniture, stained benches… We will continue 

our work into the spring 

 

We are all so pleased with Wallingford 

students and the team are looking forward to 

welcoming them back for a busy and 

exciting term after Easter! 

 

We wish you a pleasant holiday break 

 

Wallingford Class Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

            

 

                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 
 

                                                              
 

                     

                               
 

 

 


